
 

 

 

03.09.2014 

 

Re: The Inaugural European Programming Camp with Code Avengers 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Thank you for expressing your interest in our Code Camp. We are delighted to 

confirm the first programming camp in Europe, in collaboration with Code Avengers, 

will be held at our school in Budapest, the week beginning Monday 20th October, 

2014.  

This will involve a 3 day supervised camp (ages 10-18/for all abilities) that will offer 

students the opportunity to learn coding skills to create apps, games and website 

design. It will involve problem solving, team challenges and inquiry-based learning 

skills. The camp is limited in numbers and has been opened up to students across all 

Nord Anglia Education schools in Europe, as well as other international schools in 

Budapest.  

The price of the 3 day camp has now been reduced to 76,000 HUF (250 EUR) which 

includes all instruction for 3 days, lunches, certificates and a unique Code Avengers t-

shirt.  

An information evening will be held on Tuesday 23rd September 2014 to give you 

more details about the programme. Until then, if you have any further questions, 

please don’t hesitate to contact me at paul.walton@bisb.hu. 

Please complete the application form overleaf and return it, with payment, to the 

finance office by Friday 26th September 2014. 

Best wishes,  

 

Paul Walton 

Deputy Head of Secondary 
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Code Camp Application Form 

 

I would like my son/daughter to take part in the Inaugural European Code Camp and I 

enclose a payment of 76 000 HUF/250EUR to be handed in to the finance office. 

Please write ‘Code Camp’ on the envelope. 

 

Name of Student:        

Date of Birth:  / /  

Class/Tutor Group:     

Preferred T-shirt Size: S / M / L / XL (please circle) 

Please tick the box if you would be happy to host a student from another NAE 

school for the duration of the camp. 

Parent Signature:       Date:   / /  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


